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Georgia welcomes and thanks the Delegation of Slovenia for the presentation of the national report.
Georgia commends the Government of Slovenia for the steps aimed at further promotion and protection of human rights during the current review cycle.
My delegation positively evaluates efforts towards ensuring the full and equal enjoyment of all human rights by persons with disabilities and older persons. Georgia also acknowledges advancements in implementing measures to combat and prevent domestic violence.
With this, we recommend the Government of Slovenia to:
· Continue with its efforts at preventing and combating human trafficking;
· To advance measures to further promote gender equality  and address gender-based violence;

[bookmark: _GoBack]We wish the Delegation of Slovenia a successful review.
